
Questions? Please contact Will Downie at Barrett Planning
Group: will@barrettplanningllc.com 

This project is funded by the Housing Opportunity
Planning Grant Program

Help Lee Understand
its Housing Needs! 

As part of Lee’s Housing Opportunity Planning Grant project,
the Town is working to understand the community’s housing

needs, and ways Lee can better meet those needs. Please
use the QR link below to share your thoughts about Lee’s

current housing, and what you would like to see in the future!  


